

LISTENING 2: HOUSE AND ROOMS

1. Write the words under the correct picture.

• living room • study • kitchen • swimming pool • garage • attic



1) _____



2) _____



3) _____



4) _____



5) _____



6) _____

A. Listening Practice 1

cd2
Track 14

1. Listen and answer the following questions.

1) What rooms are in Cathy's house? List them.

- **Answer:** ① _____ ② _____
 ③ _____ ④ _____
 ⑤ _____ ⑥ _____

2) Who spends most of the time in the study?

• **Answer:** Cathy's _____ spends most of his time there.

3) Where does Cathy spend most of her time?

• **Answer:** She spends most of her time in the _____.

4) What does she do there?

• **Answer:** She plays _____ and _____ with her _____.

D. Listening Practice 4



1. Listen and circle true or false.

1) Jack's new home is in an apartment building.

True | False

2) A living room, a kitchen, six bedrooms, and a bathroom are in the new house.

True | False

3) Jack wants to use three rooms for himself.

True | False

4) The new house is much smaller than the old one.

True | False

1. Listen to the first dialog again and fill in the blanks.



Cathy: _____, Mark!

Mark : Wow! Your _____ is huge, Cathy. How many _____ do you have?

Cathy: There are _____, a _____, a _____,

a _____, a _____, and an _____ in

my _____. Let me show you around. This is the _____.

My _____ most of his time here. This is my

_____. And, this is my _____ place, the _____!

I _____ most of my _____ here!

Mark : What do you do in _____?

Cathy: I play _____ and _____ with my _____!

1. Write the words under the correct picture.

• bath tub • merry-go-round • yard • tennis court • water fountain • fireplace



1) _____



2) _____



3) _____



4) _____



5) _____



6) _____

A. Listening Practice 1



1. Listen and choose the best answer.

- 1) What does Mr. Wood NOT have on the first floor of his dream house?
a. six bedrooms **b.** a study **c.** a kitchen **d.** a library
- 2) What does Mr. Wood NOT have on the second floor of his dream house?
a. a sauna **b.** a bathroom with a bath tub
c. a music room **d.** a study
- 3) What does Mr. Wood NOT have on the third floor of his dream house?
a. a living room **b.** a kitchen **c.** a bedroom **d.** a dining room
- 4) What does he want in his backyard?
a. a water fountain and a statue **b.** a swimming pool and a tree house
c. a tennis court and a water fountain **d.** a tennis court and a merry-go-round

D. Listening Practice 4

CD2
Track 21

1. Listen and answer the following questions.

1) Where does John want his dream house?

• **Answer:** He wants it in _____.

2) What rooms does John's dream house have?

• **Answer:** It has a _____, a _____, and a _____.

3) What things can John see from the balcony?

• **Answer:** He can see the _____ and the _____.

4) What does his mom think of his dream house?

• **Answer:** She thinks it's a _____ house.

1. Listen to the first dialog again and fill in the blanks.

CD2
Track 18

Mr. Wood: Today we are going to talk about your _____. First,

let me start with mine. I'd want a _____ with _____

_____. I want _____, a _____ and

a _____ on the first _____. On the _____

_____, I want a _____, a _____ with a

_____, and a _____. And on the _____

_____, I want a huge _____,

a _____ and a _____.

Sally: You have to be _____ to get a _____ like that, Mr. Wood.

Mr. Wood: I am not _____. I want a _____ in my

front _____, and a _____ and a

_____ in the backyard. Now who wants to

talk about your _____?

Josh: I want the _____ too.

APARTMENTS and HOUSES



Question: *Where do you live? Describe your apartment or house.*

- Complete the 15 sentences with the words on the left.



- B** basement *n.*
- bathroom *n.*
- bedroom *n.*
- D** dining room *n.*
- downstairs *prep.*
- F** floor *n.*
- furniture *n.*
- G** garage *n.*
- K** kitchen *n.*
- L** landlord *n.*
- living room *n.*
- N** neighborhood *n.*
- U** upstairs *prep.*
- W** window *n.*
- Y** yard *n.*

1. I live in an apartment and every month I pay money to my _____.
2. I like my _____ because there are many stores nearby and my neighbors are friendly.
3. Our house has a large _____ where we grow lots of beautiful plants and flowers.
4. Did you park your car in the _____?
5. Is your bathroom upstairs or _____?
6. Amy and Jon are cooking in the _____.
7. From my bedroom _____ I can look out and see a bus stop.
8. I usually get up at 6:30, go to the _____ to get washed, and then get dressed.
9. There is a large bed, in my _____.
10. I live in an apartment on the tenth floor. My friend lives _____ on the eleventh floor.
11. Every evening, my family and I watch television in our _____.
12. Last week, we bought lots of new _____ for our home: some tables, chairs, and a new bed.
13. My mother gets angry if I eat in front of the TV. She says I should eat in the _____.
14. My baby brother crawls on the _____.
15. In the winter, when it's snowing outside, we keep our bicycles down in the _____.

Name:

Class:

Date:

Reading Comprehension: Linda's Lovely House



This is my friend Linda's house. She lives in Middlesbrough in the North East of England. She has a beautiful detached house near the countryside. There are four bedrooms in her house. One master bedroom and three medium sized bedrooms. Linda's house is big, comfortable and modern. Upstairs there are the bedrooms, a landing and the family bathroom. In the bedrooms she has big comfortable beds, wardrobes, bedside tables with table lamps on them. There are also dressing tables, rugs on the floor, paintings and clocks on the wall. In the bathroom there is a toilet, shower, a washbasin with a big mirror above it, a rug on the floor and shelves on the wall for the towels. Downstairs, there is a big cosy living room, a kitchen diner and a spacious hallway. In the hallway, she has the staircase and a place to hang coats and umbrellas. There is also a dining room which is next to the living room. Linda uses that room for guests. The kitchen is quite large. It has got a table and chairs towards the end of the kitchen, a huge fridge, a cooker, big white cupboards where she keeps her plates, glasses and lots of other things. There is a washing machine, a dishwasher and tumble dryer in the utility room. There is also an attic in her house where she has her office and small gym.

Answer the following in full sentences:

1. Where does Linda live? _____
2. How many rooms does she have? _____
3. What can you find downstairs? _____
4. What does she have in her kitchen? _____
5. Where is her office and gym? _____

Circle (True) or (False). And then correct all mistakes:

- | | | |
|--|------|-------|
| 1. Linda's house is in the South East. | True | False |
| 2. Her house is comfortable and old. | True | False |
| 3. Linda doesn't like rugs. | True | False |
| 4. You can't sit and eat in Linda's kitchen. | True | False |
| 5. She has a garage for her car. | True | False |
| 6. Linda works in her living room. | True | False |

Discussion: Can you describe your house to your classmates?